
South McKeel Academy

“The Melody Boyz”
(5th/6th Boys Choir)

Spring Rehearsals begin on Thursday, January 25, 2024 at 7:40am in the SMA music room.
(Note: There is no need to re-register if you were already a part of our fall choir.)

Directors: Mrs. Meche

Meeting Days:  
We rehearse on Thursdays from 7:40am-8:10am in the music room. It is a club, so it 
carries some sacrifice and commitment in time and effort on the part of the students and 
parents. The first rehearsal is on Thursday, January 25, 2024 and the choir will continue 
meeting through the end of March.

Choir Goals and Expectations:  The purpose of the 5th and 6th grade boys chorus is 
to have a separate program that lets the guys express their musicality and will give them a 
great foundation for other choirs in high school, church, or simply for personal 
enjoyment. 

• The SMA 5th/6th Melody Boyz Choir will have a spring chorus concert on March 
21, 2024 at 5:30pm at the McKeel Academy Auditorium.  Additional performance 
opportunities may arise.

• On chorus practice days, parents are responsible for providing or arranging for 
consistent transportation. 

• Students will be expected to display excellent behavior at all times. 

Registration Form Link: Click Here

• Follow the link to complete the registration form. 

https://forms.gle/Tot8msgESEWPtHkDA


• There is a $10 registration fee for choir students which includes a choir t-shirt to be 
worn at all chorus concerts and may be worn on Fridays during the school year. 

• Please note, if you already have a “Wildcat Music Rocks” choir t-shirt and are not 
needing a new one, then the registration fee is only $5.00.

Transportation information below. 
Car Riders: Students should be in the music room promptly at 7:40am to get rehearsals 
started on time. In order to make this happen, chorus students that are car riders will need 
to plan accordingly. There will not be a special entrance or car tag, so you will need to get 
in the regular car line, which will begin unloading students at 7:30am and come directly 
to the music room.

Bus Riders: Buses begin unloading at 7:15am and most of the buses will get here on 
time. If your bus is one of the later buses, you may need to be a car rider on chorus days.

If you have any questions, you can email:
jencymeche@mckeelschools.com

mailto:jencymeche@mckeelschools.com

